SERVICES 1966

Lowling Notes

U

Control of the Contro

The annual meeting of the Services Bowling Club, was he'd last Thursday, July 7, thirty members being present. Several apologies were received from members unable to attend.

Mr F. C. Spring occupied the chair, and welcomed all members.

In his report he congratulated the winners of the championships and competition events on their success.

Good bowling was enjoyed during the season, which was also very sociable.

It is the intention of the committee to arrange for all local players to receive a ticket instead of a trophy and, at the end of the season, to have a presentation night, when all trophies will be presented.

It was decided to again enter a team in the Ovens and Murray Bowling Pennant competition.

Election of office bearers:
President, Mr F. S. Spring
(re-elected); Secretary, Mr
Leo Skehan (re-elected);
Committee, Messrs R. Adlington, J. Roach, J. Rowland
K. Brown, C. Sammons, W.
Roach, J. Ferguson, R. Maclean; Delegates, Messrs F.
C. Spring and R. Adlington.

The presentation of trophies was in the capable hands of Mr R. Ryan, president of the Corowa United Servicemen's Club.

Winners were: A grade championship, Mr R. Adlington; B grade, Mr F. C. Spring; pairs, Messrs G. Tyrrell and J. Roach.

The club is grateful to those loyal members who promised trophies for special days during the season; also the Veterans for the remarks about "Veteran's Day", which they considered was the best social day they had participated in, when they were also the guests of the C.U.S. club.

Thanks were extended to the "Father Club" and also for their hospitality that night in providing a nice hot fish supper for those who attended the meeting. It was greatly appreciated by all,

Thanks again Mr President and committee of C.U.S.C.

TYPEWRITER RIBBONS for all classes of machines available from "Free Press" Office, Sanger Street.

BOWLING CLUB NOTES

Last Saturday, September 24, the opening of the greens for the 1966-67 season was away to a good start, with a good day and good greens for the first game for the season.

Twelve clubs in the Ovens and Murray Association, were represented including: Wodonga, Mulwala Services, Benalla, Border Golf, Ovens, Wangaratta, Chiltern, Corowa, Rutherglen, Albury Services, Beechworth and Moira. Rand, which had accepted the invitation, cancelled it during the morning.

The president, Mr Fred Spring, welcomed all visitors and locals and wished them a happy and good day's bowling, and asked the visitors to convey to their clubs, best wishes for a good bowling season.

After three games, only two rinks had won all three games, in the play-off. A. Lee, L. Wood (Corowa), J. Dean and R. Stanton (Rutherglen) defeated Brian Sharp, D. Davies (Corowa), Ted Wells and L. McLachalan (Beechworth).

Now that the start has been, made, the greens will be open on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons and at the weekend. So come along and have a roll.

There will be a programme for fixtures during the year.

A reminder is given to players wishing to play pennant, to get their names on the board, so that the selectors can get on with the job and sort out the teams.